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UNITED STATES~( ,op 3 ,8 NUCLEAR REGULATORY CCMMISSION-o

$ . ,E ** WASHINGTON D. C. 20555

%, / November 7, 1979y

.....

Ms. Ginger Rutland
1230 N Street (Penthouse) IN RESPONSE REFER
Sacremento, CA 95814 .T0 F01A-79-467

Dear Ms. Rutland:

This is in response to your letter of 3ctober 22, 1979 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, all documents
compiled by the Mechanical Engineering Branch for IE Bulletins 78-12,
78-12A, 78-12B, a copy of the report prepared by Babcock and Wilcox on
the possible presence and effects of atypical weld materials and all
documents pertaining to possible atypical weld materials in the reactor
pressure vessel at Rancho Seco Unit 1.

Enclosed are documents listed on Appendix A which are subject to your
request. These documents represent the understanding of your request as
expressed in a telephone conversation of November 1,1979 between Mr.
Don Fields of your office and Mr. Jacob H. Zamansky of my staff.

These documents are being supplied as a supplement to previous information
which we supplied to you on August 22, 1979 in response to F01A-79-184.

Sincerely, -

- /JYp
'/

Jqhn C. Carr, Acting Director
6ivision of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosures: As stated
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.1. August 1979 Report BAW-1566 on " Evaluation of the Atypical
Weldment."

2. October.29, 1979 Memo from V. S. Noonan, Chief, Engineecing Branch,
.

D0R on " Babcock and Wilcox Atypical Weld Metal."

3. September 24, 1979 Northern States Power Company response.'

4. October,18,1979 Duke Power Company response. '-

.

5. August 17, 1979 Houston Lighting & Power Company respcntz

6. August 9, 1979 Duke Power Company response.

7. August 3, 1979 Carolina Power & Light Company response.

8. October 29, 1979 Power Authority of the State of New York response.
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